
 

 

Teaching Enhancement Opportunities in June 2022 

Greetings Colleagues, 
 
We would like to share that the Office of the Provost and Senior Vice 
President for Academic Affairs will be offering an extensive menu of 
teaching workshops this June 2022. All events are optional, one hour in 
length (except the studio) and offered: 

1. Online synchronous – register for sessions on the NTLC LibCal 
Website; 

2. Online asynchronous – on your own timeline, view the online June 
2022 Teaching Videos which are of interest or 

3. In-person synchronous – send an email to jhargis@kean.edu, and I 
can work with you individually or in small groups on the topic of 
your choice. 

If you have suggestions for workshops or services that you would like our 
future Center for Teaching and Learning (CTL) to offer, please complete 
this short Teaching Needs Survey. 

We hope that you enjoy these sessions as the first step in creating a 
supportive CTL for Fall 2022. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Best, 
 
Jace Hargis, Ph.D. 
Professor; Vice President for Curriculum & Faculty Development. 
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